
        
 
 

        
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Keep Gloucestershire’s NHS Public 
 

 

Come to a Public Meeting to celebrate Michael Lloyd’s recent success in the High 
Court and find out: 
 

 What was the outcome of the Judicial Review of the plans to transfer local 
health services out of the NHS? 

 What will happen next? 

 What are the options for our local NHS services? 

 How does the Health & Social Care Bill affect us locally? 

 How can we campaign together to Keep Our NHS Public? 
 

 

Thursday 15th March, 7pm 

Sub. Rooms, Stroud 
 

 

For more information see: 

www.StroudAgainstCuts.co.uk 
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